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Important Dates 
 

Tuesday, April 10  
PTO Meeting 4:30-5:30 PM 

 
Thursday, April 12  
Family Bingo Night 

 
Monday, April 16  

Pop Top Competition begins 
 

Friday, April 19  
Pop Top Competition ends 

 
Tuesday, April 24  

Skate Night 
 

Friday, April 27  
Family Escape Room Event 

 
Friday, May 4  

Career & Hobby Day 
 

Tuesday, May 8  
PTO Meeting 

 
Wednesday, May 9  

5th Grade Instrumental 
Concert 

 
Thursday, May 10  

Skate Night 
 

Sunday, May 13  
Happy Mother’s Day 

 
Sunday, May 20  

T-Rats Family Game 
 

District & Community Events 
Visit our District website for information about District & Community Events that your child may 
participate in during the school year.  The District website is www.neenah.k12.wi.us. Use the link 
for Community Events. 

Summer Academy 
 

The Summer Academy Confirmation form is due on Monday, April 16.  Please 
confirm your child’s placement in Summer Academy by returning this form.  
Failure to return by Monday, April 16 may result in losing a spot in the 
classroom for Summer Academy.  
 

Reminder: Spring Road School will not have Summer Academy or Enrichment 
classes this summer due to work being done on our parking lot throughout the 
summer.   Spring Road families interested in participating in Summer School 
WITH transportation will be placed at Tullar Elementary School. 

Square 1 Art – ORDERS DUE 
 

Order a keepsake of your child’s artwork.  Choose from over 50 
items ranging from magnets, pillow case, iPhone case, water bottle, 
greeting cards, canvas bags, and pendant for a necklace.  
 

Paper orders with payment are due on TUESDAY, APRIL 10. 
 

Online orders are due FRIDAY, APRIL 13. 
 

Email the Spring Road PTO at springroadpto@gmail.com or your 
child’s teacher if you need the access code for ordering.   

Pop Top Palooza 
April 16 – April 19. 

 

The grade level with the 
most Pop Tops will win the 
cash received from 
recycling the pop tops 
collected by the entire 
school.   

Tornado Awareness Week 
 

We will participate in our annual statewide 
tornado drill on Thursday, April 12.  Please 
feel free to talk to your child about this drill 
prior to help him/her prepare.  If you are 
worried about how your child may react to the 
drill, please contact your child’s teacher or our 
school counselor for further support.     


